
2025 Annual Meeting & Election of Officers 
 
To be held in-person and virtually on Thursday, April 24, 2025 at 10:00 A.M. If you would like to attend, please note your 

RSVP indicating your in-person or virtual attendance is required to info@atlfedcu.com by Friday, April 18, 2025. Please 

include the name(s), telephone number and email address associated with your account. Once your account information 

has been validated, you will receive an email with the meeting information. 

 

2025 Nominating Committee 
Adam Cadmus, Chairperson   (908) 245-1750, ext. 7203 

   Carla White-Garrett    (908) 245-1750, ext. 7512 

   Kristina Pakrul     (908) 245-1750, ext. 7515 

  

 

Vacancies: Board of Directors – 2 Vacancies of 7 Directors 
 

Incumbents: 

 
Patti Anne Murray  Term Ending April 2028 

Member Patti Murray is a human resources executive with wide-ranging experience at multi-site organizations. Ms. 

Murray is currently Vice President Human Resources at Children’s Aid and Family Services, and she has also served in 

Human Resources leadership roles at Camfil USA, Pillar Care Continuum, RWJBarnabas Health and Nabisco. She is 

an SHRM Certified Professional, and holds a Master of Science in Human Resources and a Doctor in Business 

Administration degree from Thomas Edison State University. 

 

Michael Locurcio  Term Ending April 2028 

Member Michael Locurcio is an engineering manager with more than 25 years of experience in technical services and 

delivery. He currently serves as an IT director for Barnes & Noble and has previously served in various technical roles 

with H&R Block. Mr. Locurcio also has professional volunteer experience with the Boy Scouts of America and Camp 

Fatima of New Jersey. He holds a Master of Business Administration with a concentration in Computer/Information 

Technology Administration and Management from the University Phoenix and a Bachelor of Engineering in Computer 

Engineering from Stevens Institute of Technology. 

 

 

1. The Nominating Committee will contact each incumbent to determine willingness to continue serving. 

2. The Nominating Committee will ensure that any new nominees are Members of the Credit Union. 

3. Nominations by petition will be accepted by the Nominating Committee through March 15, 2025. The election 

will not be conducted by ballot and there will be no nominations from the floor when the number of nominees 

equals the number of positions to be filled.   

 

 

Nominations by Petition 
For a nomination by petition, the petition must be signed by at least 20 Members or 1% of the Membership, whichever is 

greater. Nominations shall be accompanied by a certificate from the nominee or nominees stating that they are agreeable 

to nomination and will serve if elected to office. Each nominee by petition must also submit a statement of qualifications 

and biographical data. 

 


